
June 2016

Brothers,

I hope all of you had a safe Memorial Day and took time to honor the service men and women that
made the ultimate sacrifice for our country! Congratulations to our newest Sir Knights, William
Schmidt and George Warren. They took their 4th degree on Sunday, May 29th. Thank you to all of
you that were able to help out at our ARC collection at Acme on May 21st and 22nd. It was a
wonderful turn out!

There are a couple things happening in June. We have elections on June 2nd at the business meeting.
The slate of nominated officers is included in this banner on page 4. Nominations can still be made
the night of elections. In order to be an officer, you must be at least a 3rd degree member. The Phila-
delphia Chapter is holding their yearly outing a Clementon Park on Saturday, June 4th. June 30th is
also the end of the fraternal year 2015-2016.

I had the pleasure of attending the Pennsylvania State Convention in Erie. The convention ran
smoothly and was well attended. Details of the proceedings at the convention are posted on the
States web site http://www.pakofc.us/. This year’s convention was an election year.
Congratulations to the newly elected State Officers.

State Warden Frank J. Rozzo
State Advocate Michael J. Kish
State Treasurer Jeffrey C. Blaze
State Secretary Paul J. Sharum
State Deputy Charles J. Vagnarelli

News and Info – At the last business meeting the council voted to donate $150.00 to Prayers Unite
the World. This is a new program that was developed by one of our Knights at Father Ryan, Ed
Lawrence. Congratulations to Father Sullivan on the 50th anniversary of his Ordination. Second
notice will be going out in the next couple of weeks for overdue dues to the council. If you have not
paid your dues yet, please do so!

Fraternally Yours,
Clint Snyder
Grand Knight
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Death & Distress.......... Clint Snyder, GK 267-287-6182
Deputy Grand Knight … Tony Porretta 215-416-2467
Financial Secretary....... Domenic Marzullo 215-837-1847
Visitation........................ Clint Snyder, GK 267-287-6182
Insurance Agent………. Joseph Grayeske 484-924-8449

BANNER STAFF
Editor........ Herb Marizy 267-566-4718

Please submit all articles for the Banner by the 20th of the month.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
ACTIVITIES FOR

JUNE JULY
2 - Business Meeting (Election of Officers) 2 - Business Meeting
9 - Home Association Meeting 4 - Happy 240th Birthday U.S.A

16 - Social 9 - Home Association Meeting
23 - Social 16 - Social
30 - Officers’ Meeting 23 - Social

30 - Officers’ Meeting

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR ILL BROTHER KNIGHTS & LADIES

Bill Wagenborg, Josephine Pistilli, Veronica Kovacik, George Fecik, Sophie Fecik,
Gus Larizzio, George Diaz, Richard L. Girkin, Giuseppe Innamorato, Bro. Jerry Sweeney,
Joe Efkowitz, Domenic Marzullo, PGK

Please call in the names of all ill Brother Knights

**************************************

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO WERE BORN IN JUNE

James Campbell Carlos M. Contente
Michael J. Darab Ronald J. DiPietro
Francis J. Domzalski Dennis J. Friel
Charles V. Gaubas Patrick A. Hegarty
Donald A. Horvay Giuseppe Innamorato
Colin P. Kelly Rev. George A Majoros
Daniel J. McKenna James J. McLaughlin
William L. Meyers James J. Miller
Charles V. Minarcik, Jr. Thomas G. Palandro
Alfred L. Penzo David P. Schein
Raymond L. Snyder Robert E. Wallis
Jerome A. Zaleski

If I missed your birthday, my apologies. My records may not be up-to-date. Please notify me via e-mail: Herb@HerbMarizy.com



Schedule for St. Raphael Conclave St. John Neumann Assembly #933
Conclave Meeting June 15th 8:00pm
Turnover Meeting to Newly Elected
Officers for 2016-2017
Pope Pius XII Council # 4755
St. Thomas Aquinas Parish Hall
Croydon, Pa. 19020

MISSING KNIGHTS
We are searching for Knights who we haven’t heard from in a while. We understand you’re busy,

and don’t have a lot of time. We don’t need much of your time. It isn’t necessary to attend every
meeting, although we would be happy to see you. A few hours, or an afternoon every now and then,
would be greatly appreciated.

If you have a skill, or talent that may be helpful, let us know. As you know, our mission is to serve
the church, the community, and become closer to our families. Any assistance you can give will be
much appreciated.

District Deputy’s Corner
Message from Dave Schein to the Councils of District 8

As my time as your DD comes to an end I want to thank all of you for the support you gave me
during my time as your DD. It was my Honor and privilege to serve all of you.

Charlie Bisignaro from Assumpta Council will be installed as your DD during the weekend of
7/15/16.

I sincerely hope that you give him the same respect and confidence that you gave to me.

Our District is the best that any DD would be proud to serve.

God Bless All of You and your Families.
Vivat Jesus

Conclave Meeting June 8th 7:30pm
To be held at St. Ann’s
Certificates to be awarded to new Sir Knights

New Officers’ Meeting on Aug. 17th at
7:30pm Location to be announced

A Message from the ARC Chairman
The following Knights are to be congratulated for the Outstanding job they did for our ARC program.
They all gave more than an hour of their time for two successful days and I thank them for it.

Richard Delp Bill Meyers Frank Domzalski Bob Miller
John Carroll Bob Conrad Steve Jesiolowski John McAleer
Mark Dillon Dan Small Dave Montvydas Bill Durham
Tony Porretta Clint Snyder Brian Corrigan

P.S. I almost forgot!!! We collected $788.00 !!!



OFFICER NOMINATIONS FOR FRATERNAL YEAR 2016-2017

Grand Knight – Clint Snyder

Deputy Grand Knight – Tony Poretta

Warden – George Warren

Chancellor – Dave Montvydas

Advocate – Dave Schein

Financial Secretary – Domenic Marzullo (No vote required)

Treasurer – John McAleer

Recording Secretary – Pat Diamond

Inside Guard – Richard Delp

Inside Guard – Tony Esposito

Outside Guard – Bill Schmidt

Trustee 3 Year – Mark Dillon

Trustee 2 Year – Bill Meyers

Trustee 1 Year – Herb Marizy

Delegates Phila Chapter:

Clint Snyder GK (by virtue of his office)
Tony Poretta DGK (by virtue of his office)
Richard Delp, Bob Conrad and Mike Innamorato

Alternate Delegates:

John Carroll and Fernando Giron
Pat Corey, Past Chapter President (by virtue of his office)


